
 

 

 

STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: July 11, 2024 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: 2024 Land Use, Development and Management Ordinance Update, 

Kristen Bushnell, Planning Administrator 

RECOMMENDATION: Informational Item Only 

 

SUMMARY 

Our legal team is continuing work on the 2024 Zoning Ordinance.  We continue to receive feedback 

from the public, which will be forwarded to all Planning Commissioners.  The deadline for legal review 

has been pushed back to August 8th (to be updated at the next regularly scheduled Planning Commission 

meeting). 

Once completed, we will arrange dates and times for a community workshop for La Sal and surrounding 

communities, have further reviews with the Planning Commissioners of finalized documents based on 

all stakeholder input, post public hearing notices and send postcards to property owners of the 

anticipated legal adoption meetings. 

 


